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Grainne Oglesby 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Us 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford 

ComhalRk Choncae Environmental Protection Agency 

rENVlRONMENTAL PROTECTION i 

02 September 201 1 

Dear Ms Oglesby, 

I refer to your letter dated 12 August and wish to acknowledge 
receipt of the same. 

We have received an application in the name of Roadstone 
Wood Ltd in relation to Brownswood Inert Waste Recovery 
Facility. The application number is 201 10746 and a decision is 
due on this file on 5ith October 201 I .  

I trust this information is of use to you, 

Diarmuid Houston 
Senior Planner 
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